
 
 

Finance Committee Agenda Item 

Meeting Date: September 28, 2024 

Agenda Item: Permit Prices 

Staff Contact (name, email, phone): Taylor Zeinert tzeinert@whitewater-wi.gov 262-473-0148 
 

BACKGROUND 
(Enter the who, what, when, where, why) 

At the September 3rd Common Council meeting the Common Council approved the new suggested permit 
prices, based on the recommendation of the Finance Committee. However, the Common Council asked 
that the permits be reviewed by the finance committee. The Council noted that the Finance Committee 
should reevaluate some of the smaller permits- such as toilet replacement, garbage disposal replacement 
etc. Attached to this memo you will see the number of permits there were pulled in 2023 and 2024. These 
numbers were requested by the Common Council to help evaluate what permits should be eliminated.   
 
Additionally, the building inspector has attached a letter to this memo about what permits should remain 
on this list due to health and safety concerns. 

PREVIOUS ACTIONS – COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
(Dates, committees, action taken) 

Common Council Approval of new permit prices at the September 3rd Common Council meeting. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT  
(If none, state N/A) 

N/A 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

The Finance Committee evaluate the list of permits and eliminate any that they see fit. 

ATTACHMENT(S) INCLUDED  
(If none, state N/A) 

2023 Permit Numbers 

2024 Permit Numbers 

Letter from Building Inspectors 

List of Approved Permit Prices 
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